
TOWN OF EATON 
PLANNING BOARD 

May 15, 2024 
 

The Planning Board held their regular meeting at the Eaton Town Hall on Wednesday, 
May 15, 2024. Present were Chairman Dennis Sullivan, John Hedden and Selectman’s 
Representative Greg Grinnell. There not being a quorum present, a work session was 
called to order at 6:00 pm. 

Conservation Commission 

Chairman Sullivan gave an update on the Commission and the NRI study group. The 
Commission received a report from the NRI on high priority issues, such as water 
quality, erosion, flooding, groundwater, and the use of water by wildlife and recreational 
activities. The report also emphasized the importance of large, continuous blocks of 
land for wildlife.  
 
Select Board Report  
 
Greg Grinnell gave updates about the beach. He also reported that Camp Waukeela 
might be putting up Private Property signs to discourage people from parking on their 
land across the street from the beach. Greg Grinnell stated that no new building permits 
have been issued. 
 
At 6:40 pm Board Member Judy Wilson arrived, creating a quorum. 
 
Review of Minutes  
 
The Board reviewed and amended the Minutes of April 17, 2024. Judy Wilson made a 
motion to adopt the amended Minutes, seconded by John Hedden. Motion 
unanimously carried.  
 
 
Master Plan 

The Board worked on Chapter 4 of the Master Plan.  

The Board will focus on Chapter 6 at their next meeting. 

John Hedden made a motion, seconded by Greg Grinnell, to adjourn the meeting 
at 8:05 pm.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Bethany Hicks 

Bethany Hicks 


